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REMINDER NOTICE 
 

 
 
Don’t forget the April 29th deadline is fast approaching for connecting or deferring your 
sewer. We encourage you not to wait until the end of April before taking action.  A list of 
certified wastewater system inspectors and contractors for wastewater connections is 
available on the City’s website www.sedonaaz.gov. Refer to the opposite side of this 
notice for the connection or deferral process chart. 
 
If you have questions please call the City of Sedona Financial Services Department at 
928-204-7185.   
 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 
 
 

Barbara Ashley 
City of Sedona 
Financial Services Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Customer utility file 


